
 
 
 
 

     This letter is to recommend the ministry of Mike and Becky Dyson 
to you. I have known Mike and Becky personally for four years, and I 
have been the director of two of the education programs under which 
they have studied. Mike and Becky have been students in the 
Christian Healing Certification program and are graduates of the 
Global Awakening School of Ministry. 
  
     Mike served as my intern and administrative assistant during this 
third year at GSSM, and Becky served as the intern and 
administrative assistant to our Second Year Pastor at GSSM. In all of 
their time here at our school, they performed with excellence and 
went above and beyond in their service. They have also come along 
side other ministries to bless them. 
 
     Mike and Becky have a call to encourage and strengthen the Body 
of Christ in the power of the Holy Spirit. They are gifted teachers and 
equippers, and release the power of God’s love everywhere they 
have ministered. 
 
     I encourage you to welcome the ministry of the Dysons to bring a 
fresh move of the Holy Spirit and bring the gospel of the Kingdom of 
God. If you have more questions, please feel free to contact me @ 
mike.hutchings@globalawakening.com. 
 
 
In Christ for His Kingdom, 
 
Dr. Mike Hutchings, Director 
Global Awakening School of Supernatural Ministry 
Global Certification Programs 
President, God Heals PTSD Ministry 
mike.hutchings@globalawakening.com 
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